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  Vehicles Valentino Braitenberg,1986-02-07 These imaginative thought
experiments are the inventions of one of the world's eminent brain
researchers. These imaginative thought experiments are the inventions of one
of the world's eminent brain researchers. They are vehicles, a series of
hypothetical, self-operating machines that exhibit increasingly intricate if
not always successful or civilized behavior. Each of the vehicles in the
series incorporates the essential features of all the earlier models and
along the way they come to embody aggression, love, logic, manifestations of
foresight, concept formation, creative thinking, personality, and free will.
In a section of extensive biological notes, Braitenberg locates many elements
of his fantasy in current brain research.
  The Ultimate Book of Vehicles Anne-Sophie Baumann,Didier
Balicevic,2014-03-18 Vehicles, vehicles, vehicles—nearly 100 of them—in all
shapes and sizes! A giant crane hovers over a construction site, a space ship
roars into space. . . . Supersized spreads feature marvelously detailed
illustrations that just beg to be pored over again and again. Best of all,
lots of flaps, popups, pull-tabs, and rotating wheels bring the various
vehicles to life. Readers will poke into a ship's hold, explore the innards
of a garbage truck, and help demolish a house. Any child who's ever been
intrigued by the roar of an engine will adore this extraordinary collection
of things on the go, from the everyday to the nearly outrageous—yes, there's
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even a pooper-scooper scooter!
  Vehicles Chieri DeGregorio,Steve DeGregorio,2019-01-08 Hop into the
driver's seat with your little driver! The Kids' Picture Show books, inspired
by the hugely popular YouTube channel, introduce young readers to first words
in cool 8-bit style. This sturdy board book, packed with images of vehicles,
is the perfect introduction to things that zoom, fly, and rumble for babies
and toddlers. The 8-bit illustration style makes the book even more fun and
accessible for young children, and it will also appeal to parents,
grandparents, and anyone who has played classic video arcade games.
  Safety Related Recall Campaigns for Motor Vehicles and Motor Vehicle
Equipment, Including Tires United States. National Highway Traffic Safety
Administration,
  Theory of Ground Vehicles J. Y. Wong,2008-08-04
Technology/Engineering/Automotive Engineering for advancing ground vehicle
mobility A standard text and reference for both the educational and
professional communities, Theory of Ground Vehicles gives aspiring and
practicing engineers a fundamental understanding of the critical factors
affecting the performance, handling, and ride essential to the development
and design of ground vehicles. In view of the growing concerns over
environmental impact, energy efficiency, and safety, this new Fourth Edition
has been revised and expanded to address these issues and other developments
in the field. Retaining the contents and format of previous editions, the
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Fourth Edition introduces new material to reflect recent advances in ground
transportation technology, including: * Computer-aided methods for design and
performance evaluation of off-road vehicles and their practical applications
* Emissions and fuel economy * Hybrid electric drives and fuel cells and
their operating principles * Selection of vehicle configurations for off-road
operations * Road vehicle stability control * ISO 2631-1:1997 and its
applications to evaluating vehicle ride characteristics As in previous
editions, this book focuses on applying engineering principles to the
analysis of vehicle behavior. A large number of practical examples and
problems are included throughout to help readers bridge the gap between
theory and practice. With its broad coverage and pedagogical aids, Theory of
Ground Vehicles, Fourth Edition remains the text of choice for students,
engineers, and researchers wishing to master and apply basic theory to solve
real-world, road and off-road vehicle mobility problems.
  Speedseekers Alexandra Lier,Kevin Thomson,2008 The love of fast cars has
moved into top gear. From its beginnings as a rebellious underground
pasttime, it has become a huge cult, spawning its own exciting subcultures in
music, art and fashion. Speedseekers is the ultimate book on the world of Hot
Rods and Custom Culture. Alexandra Lier spent a decade at the epicentre of
the scene revving engines and burning rubber with the world's foremost
mechanics, racers and adrenaline junkies. With hundreds of full colour
photographs and graphics throughout, this book - more exciting than a nitro-
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burning supercharged Hemi - is the ultimate cult guide to the greatest human
obsession of all... going fast!
  Extreme Off-Road Vehicles Ian F. Mahaney,2015-07-15 Off-road vehicles add
an extreme element to driving, and readers will see why through this text’s
in-depth look at the technology and engineering behind some very extreme
machines. Readers will learn about haul trucks, logging trucks, swamp
vehicles, tractors, sandrails, military super machines, tanks, and
bulldozers. The text covers each vehicle’s purpose and the history of their
usage. The text also tells readers how to pursue careers that involve off-
road vehicles and where they can go to see the latest developments in extreme
off-roading vehicle technology. Colorful photographs, sidebars, and fact
boxes complete the reading experience.
  Environmental Impacts of Road Vehicles R M Harrison,R E Hester,2017-06-16
The first concerns that come to mind in relation to pollution from road
vehicles are direct emissions of carbon dioxide and toxic air pollutants.
These are, of course, important but the impacts of road traffic are
altogether more substantial. This volume of the Issues in Environmental
Science and Technology Series takes a broader view of the effects on the
environment and human health, excluding only injury due to road traffic
accidents. By looking across the environmental media, air, water and soil,
and taking account also of noise pollution, the volume addresses far more
than the conventional atmospheric issues. More importantly, however, it
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examines present and future vehicle technologies, the implications of more
extensive use of batteries in electric vehicles and the consequences of
recycling vehicles at the end of use. Finally, examples of life-cycle
analysis as applied to road vehicles are reviewed. This book is a
comprehensive source of authoritative information for students studying
pollution, and for policy-makers concerned with vehicle emissions and road
traffic impacts more generally.
  List of Registered Motor Vehicles ... Connecticut. Secretary of the
State,1912
  AI-enabled Technologies for Autonomous and Connected Vehicles Yi Lu
Murphey,Ilya Kolmanovsky,Paul Watta,2022-09-07 This book reports on cutting-
edge research and advances in the field of intelligent vehicle systems. It
presents a broad range of AI-enabled technologies, with a focus on automated,
autonomous and connected vehicle systems. It covers advanced machine learning
technologies, including deep and reinforcement learning algorithms, transfer
learning and learning from big data, as well as control theory applied to
mobility and vehicle systems. Furthermore, it reports on cutting-edge
technologies for environmental perception and vehicle-to-everything (V2X),
discussing socioeconomic and environmental implications, and aspects related
to human factors and energy-efficiency alike, of automated mobility.
Gathering chapters written by renowned researchers and professionals, this
book offers a good balance of theoretical and practical knowledge. It
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provides researchers, practitioners and policy makers with a comprehensive
and timely guide on the field of autonomous driving technologies.
  Let's Draw Vehicles with Crayola (R) ! Kathy Allen,2018 Time to draw speedy
race cars, mighty monster trucks, and armored military vehicles! Step-by-step
instructions walk readers through creating and combining simple shapes. Back
matter shows the Crayola colors used in the drawings.
  Vroom! Kevin's Big Book of Vehicles Liesbet Slegers,2016 Trucks and cars
are very important in Kevin's world. He likes them all: the strong workers,
like the tractor and the garbage truck; the quick helpers, like the fire
engine and the police car; and the regular road vehicles, like the car and
the motorcycle. Vroom! There are lots of wheels in this big book of cars.
There are also rhymes and questions to make the book really attractive to
toddlers. Many young children are fascinated by vehicles, and Kevin is one of
them. A lively and informative book for car lovers aged 2 1/2 and up.
  The Kids' Guide to Military Vehicles Lisa M. Bolt Simons,2009-07 Describes
a wide range of military vehicles, including wheeled and tracked vehicles,
ships, airplanes, and unmanned vehicles--Provided by publisher.
  German Military Vehicles of World War II Jean-Denis G.G. Lepage,2014-11-18
This volume presents a cross-section of the most common transport vehicles
produced and used by the German army. Tanks plus auxiliary vehicles such as
cars, motorcycles, vans, ambulances, trucks and tractors made it possible for
the troops to keep moving. These lightly armored or unarmored vehicles--aka
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soft skins--operated behind the front lines, maintaining supply lines,
connecting armies with their home bases, and ultimately determining the
outcome of battle. Beginning with the development of military vehicles in the
early 1930s, this volume discusses the ways in which this new technology
influenced and, to some extent, facilitated Hitler's program of rearmament.
Nomenclature, standard equipment, camouflage and the combat roles of the
various vehicles are thoroughly examined. Individual vehicle types are
arranged and discussed by the following classifications: cars and
motorcycles; trucks and tractors; half-tracks and wheeled combat vehicles.
Accompanied by well-researched, detailed line drawings, each section deals
with a number of individual vehicles, describing their design, manufacture
and specific use.
  The Most Rugged All-Terrain Vehicles Jay H. Smith,1995 Tells all about
ATVs, including safety tips and racing information.
  ATVs Gary Sprott,2019-08-11 Gear up for a journey into the mud-splashing,
trailblazing world of all-terrain vehicles! Learn why these rugged runners
are loved by farmers, hunters, and racers! In this book, readers in grades
4-8 will discover how these adaptable autos evolved from three to four
wheels. This information- and photo-packed series introduces readers to the
coolest off-road vehicles on the market and in the military. Each book in the
series revs readers' engines with amazing details and eye-catching images.
These high-interest books feature stand-alone spreads, so readers can flip
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pages and read in any order. Glossary words are defined on the page where
they appear, boosting reader comprehension.
  Bradley R. P. Hunnicutt,1999
  Standard Catalog of U.S. Military Vehicles - 2nd Edition David
Doyle,2011-02-28 Author David Doyle has worked overtime to produce the
ultimate guide for the U.S. military vehicle enthusiast. In this exhaustive,
comprehensive, and meticulously prepared catalog, Doyle cover all the
history, vehicle data, production figures, and variations of every notable
U.S. defense vehicle produced between World War II and Operation Desert
Story. More than a 1,000 photos, thousands of technical specifications,
fascinating historical information, and Krause Publications' exclusive 1-to-6
Vehicle Condition Grading Scale make the Standard Catalog of U.S. Military
Vehicles 2nd Edition an indispensable resource for war vehicle enthusiasts
and military history buffs.
  Assessment of Fuel Economy Technologies for Light-Duty Vehicles National
Research Council,Division on Engineering and Physical Sciences,Board on
Energy and Environmental Systems,Committee on the Assessment of Technologies
for Improving Light-Duty Vehicle Fuel Economy,2011-07-03 Various combinations
of commercially available technologies could greatly reduce fuel consumption
in passenger cars, sport-utility vehicles, minivans, and other light-duty
vehicles without compromising vehicle performance or safety. Assessment of
Technologies for Improving Light Duty Vehicle Fuel Economy estimates the
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potential fuel savings and costs to consumers of available technology
combinations for three types of engines: spark-ignition gasoline,
compression-ignition diesel, and hybrid. According to its estimates, adopting
the full combination of improved technologies in medium and large cars and
pickup trucks with spark-ignition engines could reduce fuel consumption by 29
percent at an additional cost of $2,200 to the consumer. Replacing spark-
ignition engines with diesel engines and components would yield fuel savings
of about 37 percent at an added cost of approximately $5,900 per vehicle, and
replacing spark-ignition engines with hybrid engines and components would
reduce fuel consumption by 43 percent at an increase of $6,000 per vehicle.
The book focuses on fuel consumption-the amount of fuel consumed in a given
driving distance-because energy savings are directly related to the amount of
fuel used. In contrast, fuel economy measures how far a vehicle will travel
with a gallon of fuel. Because fuel consumption data indicate money saved on
fuel purchases and reductions in carbon dioxide emissions, the book finds
that vehicle stickers should provide consumers with fuel consumption data in
addition to fuel economy information.
  To Reach the High Frontier Roger D. Launius,Dennis R. Jenkins,2014-07-11
Access -- no single word better describes the primary concern of the
exploration and development of space. Every participant in space activities -
- civil, military, scientific, or commercial -- needs affordable, reliable,
frequent, and flexible access to space. To Reach the High Frontier details
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the histories of the various space access vehicles developed in the United
States since the birth of the space age in 1957. Each case study has been
written by a specialist knowledgeable about the vehicle described and places
each system in the larger context of the history of spaceflight. The
technical challenge of reaching space with chemical rockets, the high costs
associated with space launch, the long lead times necessary for scheduling
flights, and the poor reliability of the rockets themselves show launch
vehicles to be the space program's most difficult challenge.
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